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Corrigendum

1. Page xii, section A.1

The section should read

Paragraph reference

A. Conditions of service applicable to both categories of staff

1. Hazard pay

146 The system-wide financial implications of the Commission’s decision to adjust the level of
hazard pay for staff in the Professional and higher categories from $1,000 to $1,300 per
month were estimated at $1,440,900 per month on the basis of the figures for July 2005.

2. Chapter III, section C, paragraph 146

The paragraph should read

146. The financial implications for the revised level of hazard pay were estimated at
US$ 1,440,900 per month based on the locations where hazard pay was currently
authorized. In view of the quarterly review of hazardous locations, which could
result in significant changes in eligibility for hazard pay, this estimate is based on
the number of international staff assigned to locations in receipt of hazard pay in
July 2005.


